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On September 12, 2023, the IEEE chapter at Swarnandhra College of Engineering & 
Technology organized an enlightening Group Discussion in celebration of Engineers Day. 
Collaborating with the IEEE Computer Society, the event centered around "Group 
Discussion on Current Affairs," reflecting the institution's commitment to fostering a well-
rounded understanding of the technological landscape. 
 
Thirty BTech CSE students actively participated in the group discussion, engaging in 
thoughtful conversations on current affairs that impact the field of computer science. The 
activity aimed to cultivate critical thinking and broaden students' awareness of 
contemporary issues in the tech industry. 
 
Distinguished guests, including Dr. T. Murali Mohan, Mrs. I. Praveena, and Mr. Chanti, 
added significant value to the discussion by sharing their insights and experiences. Their 
presence elevated the learning experience, providing students with diverse perspectives 
on the current affairs shaping the technological world. 
 
The success of the Engineers Day Group Discussion is attributed to the collaborative 
efforts of the Swarnandhra management, including Chairman Sri Kondeveeti 
Satyanarayana garu, Treasurer Sri K V Swamy garu, and Director Sri Addala Srihari garu. 
Their continuous support enabled the IEEE chapter and IEEE Computer Society to 
organize an intellectually stimulating and insightful initiative. 
 
In conclusion, the Engineers Day Group Discussion served as a platform for students to 
enhance their understanding of current affairs and its implications on the field of 
computer science. Such collaborative efforts between Swarnandhra College, IEEE, and the 
IEEE Computer Society contribute significantly to the holistic development of students, 
ensuring they are well-informed and adept professionals in the ever-evolving 
technological landscape. 
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